
                  
 
 
 

 
Save-the-date 
Tuesday 11 December 2012 
10:00 - 12:30hr 
Rutgers WPF, Oudenoord 176-178, Utrecht 

 
 

Consultation Meeting 
Post-2015, what is the future we want? 

Dutch input for Human Rights/Gender/SRGR and Sustainable Development 
 
 
In 2015 the Millennium Development Goals (MDGs) will end. Currently, the debate about the new 
framework for global development after 2015 is at full blast. The United Nations have a Post-2015 
High-Level expert panel and are collecting input from civil society through online discussions and 
country – and theme consultations. Governments are negotiating with each other about the 
formation of the Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs). Meanwhile, there are  lessons learned 
from Rio+20;  a review is taking place of the ICPD Programme of Action leading up to the UNGASS on 
ICPD (2014); and in 2015 it is 20 years after the Beijing Platform for Action was accepted.   
 
The networks WO=MEN Dutch Gender Platform, Share-Net and Rio+20 Women’s Mayor Group 
representing the Women in Europe for a Common Future (WECF), are joining hands to initiate a 
dialogue with the Dutch Ministry of Foreign Affairs to ensure that Gender, Sexual and Reproductive 
Health and Rights (SRHR), Human Rights and Sustainable Development are included in the new 
framework for global development.   
 
Therefore, the 3 networks will facilitate a consultation meeting on 11 December for organisations 
and individuals from civil society that are interested in or actively involved in  ensuring that human 
rights/gender/SRHR are included on the post 2015 agenda.  
 
During this consultation we will work on a common agenda and recommendations for the Dutch 
Government regarding content and process (the “road to the post 2015 agenda”). The agenda and 
more information will be send to you shortly. You can sign up by sending an email to Hilde Kroes 
(Rutgers WPF): h.kroes@rutgerswpf.nl  
 
 
 
 

http://www.share-net.nl/
mailto:h.kroes@rutgerswpf.nl

